
Water waste notification 

You are receiving this Water Waste Notification because 

all Restaurants and Hotels on the Monterey Peninsula  

are required to comply with the State of California’s  

Indoor Emergency Water Waste Regulation Title 23, 

Section  863, 864 and 865 and the Monterey Peninsula 

Water Management District’s Stage 1 Conservation 

Rules which prohibit the following:  

 Serving drinking water to guests unless specifically requested 

 Use of Non High-Efficient Toilets (over 2.4 gpf) Urinals and 

Clothes Washers (Water-Factor over 5)   

 Use of Non Water Efficient showerheads (flow over 2.5 gpm) 

 Failure to address correctable leaks, breaks or malfunctions after 

a reasonable period of time 

Failure to comply with these regulations can 

result in fines of up to $500 per violation  

For More Info Call 831.658.5601  

or visit www.mpwmd.net 
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